Doylestown United Methodist Church 320 Swamp Road Doylestown, PA 18901

September 10, 2008

Boy Scout Troop 6 Doylestown United Methodist Church

Dear Scout Troop 6,

Thank you very much for supporting the 34th Annual Peach Festival and our effort to raise money to honor Jake Revere. We reached our goal and surpassed it enough to be able to build bunk beds and purchase a bronze plaque. You should be proud! The rainy day did not deter us.

We have not submitted the wording for the plaque but it will read something like this:

In Memory of Jake Revere

from his friends at the Doylestown United Methodist Church and Boy Scout Troop 6

I will make sure that you get to see it before we take it to Pocono Plateau.

Sincerely,

Karen Lyon

Mission Committee